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Inspiring the Future is a nationwide initiative by the Tertiary Education Commission designed to 

introduce rangatahi to diverse career opportunities, challenge job stereotypes, and expand their 

understanding of what’s possible. 

This event offers a simple yet impactful way for businesses to engage with young people and build 

connections with local schools. Held in-house, the event brings together six or more industry 

representatives, where students participate in an interactive "20 Questions" game to guess each role 

model’s profession. Once revealed, role models share their career journeys, discuss pathways into 

their industry, and offer valuable advice for students navigating their future.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for young graduates, apprentices, and professionals to inspire the next 

generation by sharing their experiences. By getting involved, your business can help shape 

perceptions, spark ambition, and directly contribute to developing South Canterbury’s future 

workforce. 

Why Get Involved? 

• Make an impact – Help young people explore career paths they may never have considered. 

• Engage with future talent – Strengthen your company’s presence among the next 

generation of workers.  

• Give back to the community – Inspire and support rangatahi in their career decision-making. 

Join us in shaping the future—get your team involved today! More information on this programme 

can be found online at www.inspiringthefuture.org.nz  

http://www.inspiringthefuture.org.nz/

